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Comments: Please revise the grazing permits in National Forests and public lands to keep sheep and cattle from

sensitive forest areas as they disturb, and in some cases, displace native ungulates and mammals. We count on

you to act in a responsible fashion for all the citizens of our nation in protecting our wildlands from destructive

non-native grazing. Thank you for your consideration.

 

 


